Oregon Department of Forestry
Certified Burn Manager Training Provider Application

Please download the application to your computer, answer all questions, and then select the "Submit" button below
or email this form to: stacy.mccarter@odf.oregon.gov or print and mail to:
Oregon Department of Forestry, Stacy McCarter, 2600 State Street, Salem, OR 97310.

In 2021, Legislators passed Senate Bill 762, requiring the Oregon Department of Forestry (ODF) to develop a Certified
Burn Manager (CBM) Program. The overall goal of this program is to reduce barriers to prescribed fire in Oregon by
increasing available resources on non-federal ODF protected lands through a prescribed fire leadership training and
certification program. When landowners within ODF protection districts use a certified burn manager and follow the
required burn plan it protects both from civil liability. ODF is seeking training providers who have experience with the
creation and delivery of wildland fire training to deliver content based upon a detailed CBM instructor guide and final
exam provided by ODF.

Training Provider Name:
Address:
Email:

Phone:

1. How many years of experience do you have with the creation and delivery of adult educational content and in what
setting?

2. Isthere a particular audience you plan to engage with this training?

3. What other experience, skills or knowledge related to prescribed fire planning, implementation, regulation, and
effectiveness monitoring; public health; wildland fire and emergency management; or other relevant experiences do
you bring?

Note: You must download the form first before you can use the submit button. _

THANK YOU!

Questions? Contact Stacy McCarter at 503-701-0236 or stacy.mccarter@odf.oregon.gov
For more information: https://www.oregon.gov/odf/fire/pages/prescribed-fire.aspx
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